
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 9, 2011 
 
Chairman Ted Boyer 
Commissioner Ric Campbell 
Chairman Ron Allen 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 

Re:  Docket No. 10-035-126—Certificate of Convenience and Necessity for CH2M Hill 
Lake Side 2 Project 
 

Dear Commissioners: 
 
 Pursuant to the Commission’s Order dated April 20, 2011 the purpose of this letter is to 
inform you that all necessary consents, permits and licenses have been obtained from the 
appropriate governmental agencies from which such permits are required to begin work on the 
CH2M Hill Lake Side 2 project. Specifically, the Company hereby attests that it has obtained the 
necessary consent from Utah Department of Environmental Quality, Division of Air Quality in 
the form of Approval Order DAQE-AN0130310010-11.  
 
 We are prepared to file copies of this permit along with all other consents, permits and 
licenses with the Commission if requested.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
Rocky Mountain Power 
 
cc: Dave Taylor 

Stefan Bird 
Stacey Kusters   

 
 
  

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
One Utah Center 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801.220.4050 
801.220.3299 Fax 
 


